
The PVAMU student
Gmail migration to
Office 365 will be
completed next

week!

Greetings!

The migration from Gmail to Office 365 is nearly complete, and students already
have access to their Outlook (@pvamu.edu) account at www.office.com. Starting
today, Friday April 2, 2021 at noon, students will no longer be able to use their
PVAMU Gmail account to send and receive emails as we finish migrating student
emails to Microsoft O365. 
 
Over the weekend, during the final steps of the migration from Gmail to Office365,
there may be times that emails sent to @student.pvamu.edu will take longer to be
available in student Outlook inboxes.

Students can download the Outlook App from the Google or Apple App stores.
(Their new Outlook calendar will sync best with the Outlook App.)

Anything sent to @student.pvamu.edu account will forward for now;

however, starting today we ask that everyone transition to sending email

communications to students using @pvamu.edu.

Although students will retain access to their Google Drive, now is a good time to
clean out and back up files to ensure they have access to them while we are
migrating documents to their new Microsoft OneDrive.

We communicated with students by SMS and email to inform them of our progress.
If you have questions, please reply to this email.

O365 Migration
Website

Connect with us

 ​  ​  ​

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/KcQhCv2rKEsz7LqhXloPp?domain=office.com
https://www.pvamu.edu/its/student-services-2/microsoft-o365/
https://www.facebook.com/PVAMUCITE/
https://twitter.com/CitePvamu
https://www.instagram.com/pvamu_cite/

